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Important Message from President Frank Robles - Coronavirus COVID-19

Desert Sports & Fitness is taking additional precautionary measures to promote the health and safety of all
our members, and staff — this is our highest priority.

Our clubs plan to remain open during this time and we are closely monitoring
the Coronavirus (COVID-19) provided by the CDC and in addition, we are working
very closely with our industry bodies.

Desert Sports & Fitness is committed to providing our members with a safe and hygienic club to exercise and we
are taking this situation extremely seriously. Our teams have been briefed on what actions they need to take, per
government guidance, to reduce the risk of the virus spreading.

What action is Desert Sports & Fitness taking to keep members safe and well?

We have increased the level of cleaning and hygiene in our clubs. These include:

* Increasing the frequency of cleaning and sanitization in our clubs, especially high-touch areas.

» Ensuring soap dispensers and hand sanitizers are available at all times and replenished.
 Providing wipes/cleaning products to allow members to self-clean equipment before and after use.
* Educating and reminding members and staff of the importance of good hygiene in the club.

If we are notified of any issues in your club, of if a member contracts the virus, we will notify you immediately and
undertake a full deep clean of the facility.

What can members do?

With efforts of everyone in Desert Sports & Fitness, including our members, let's work together to keep ourselves
safe and healthy.

* Frequent hand washing and hand sanitizing during your visits.

* Making full use of the soap, sanitizers and cleaning items available.

* When coughing or sneezing cover mouth with flexed elbow or tissue. Dispose of the tissue after use.
* Minimize direct contact with people within the club.

» Familiarize yourself with the most current information from relevant government health departments.
* If you feel unwell, we ask that you do not visit the club.

In addition, if you have travelled to the affected countries within the last 14 days, we recommend you self-quarantine
and seek a medical assessment.

If you have tested positive for Coronavirus (COVID-19) and have used the club recently, please contact your local
club via phone or email immediately.

We are monitoring the situation closely across all our clubs and should the situation change we will provide further
information in line with the CDC, state, or local requirements.

If you require any further information about Coronavirus (COVID-19) please visit the CDC
website:https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/about/index.html
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